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THE COBRA TIMES 

 

 

 MAKE SCHOOL A BETTER 

PLACE 

School climate is measured by how much students, 

staff and families enjoy being part of a school. 

Creating a positive school climate is an important 

part of school success. Let us start putting more 

emphasis on developing it.  

 

!!!SPEACIAL THANKS!!! 

To Our Sweetheart Pageant Committee, parents 

and community for making this pageant a 

SUCCESS. This is an example of our community 

working in the BEST interest of our children at 

MCS. WE APPRECIATE YOUR HELP! 

#TEAM 

We are approaching the last three months of this 

school year and they’re crucial for our students. 

Parents we need your support in helping to 

perform their best, on their end of the year 

assessments. These assessments are very 

important, so please encourage your child to do 

his/her very best at school. 

 

03/5-8 3Rd Nine Wks 
Testing. 

03/11-15 Spring break 

03/21 Report cards 
issued and PTO meeting 

03/22 D.A.R.E 
Graduation and Parents 
Day 

03/28 Learning walk 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PARENT LISASON  

I would like to provide more opportunities for parents to be 

involved in our Parent Center at MCE. I plan to offer more 

workshops that are of interest and beneficial to our parents. We 

want parents to feel comfortable spending time in our Parent 

Center. We want parents to have a sense of ownership, because 

you are important at the MCE community. 

Hours of Operation: Wednesday’s and Thursday’s from 7:00 a.m. 

until 3:30 p.m. and every other Friday. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE PARENT OF THE YEAR!!! 

MRS. DORTHY DAVIS  

  

McKinney-Vento Homeless Act 

The McKinney-Veto Act provides certain rights for 

homeless students. They include waiving certain 

requirements such as proof of residency when a 

students are enrolling and allowing eligibility for certain 

services. If you have any additional; questions or 

concerns, please contact the school at (662) - 246-5680. 

 


